
Ethical Obligations Reminder 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Board Director's Name], 

As a valued member of our Board of Directors, we would like to take this opportunity to remind 

you of your ethical obligations and responsibilities. Upholding high ethical standards is crucial to 

maintaining the integrity and reputation of [Organization's Name]. 

We encourage you to review the following key ethical principles: 

• Acting with honesty and integrity in all business dealings. 

• Avoiding conflicts of interest and disclosing any potential conflicts. 

• Maintaining confidentiality of sensitive information. 

• Promoting a culture of transparency and accountability. 

• Complying with applicable laws and regulations. 

It is important to remember that your actions and decisions reflect not only on yourself but also 

on the entire organization. Should you have any questions or need further clarification on these 

ethical obligations, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you for your continued commitment to upholding the highest standards of ethics in our 

organization. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization's Name] 


